
  
 
We are delighted to meet all of  our new year 2 parents and children and look forward to working 
together throughout the next few years. We know that your children have experienced significant 
disruption in their learning due to Covid and we hope that September brings a fresh start and 
opportunity. Our mission as a school is to ensure that every child meets their learning potential by 
building a sense of belonging for all, which is especially important for all of our new year 3 children. 
We have a wonderful team of staff , exciting learning opportunities and a clear commitment to 
empowering every child for a bright and brilliant future.  
 
This year we are lucky that with the current restrictions, we have been able to meet the children, 
both in their current classrooms as well as welcoming them into our school. We hope this means 
that they will  feel familiar with their surroundings and new teachers, ready to start in September. 
We have been working hard with our colleagues at the Infants to ensure that as far as possible there 
is a smooth transition to our school.  
 
Once again, we look forward to you and your child joining the St Stephen’s Junior school family. It is 
a privilege to share the next chapter of life and learning with you all.  
 
 
Laura Cutts and Sarah Heaney  
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